All of year 10 are being sent home- Monday 12 October 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]At 9.30am this morning, Monday 12 October 2020, we have now been informed that we have 3 confirmed cases of Covid-19 in Year 10.  As a precautionary measure we are sending all of Year 10 home this morning to self-isolate until we receive further advice from Public Health England.  Senior staff are speaking with all of year 10 in the next half hour to inform them of this and ensure that they are able to go home.  It is essential that all of year 10 go home as soon as possible this morning. If you have another child in another year group they do not need to go home.  Once I have further clarification from Public health we will be in contact with parents and/or post further information on our website. Please check the website for any updates at 5.00pm and 8.00am each day.
